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Continuing Review form
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The IRB team understands the importance of your research and are constantly 
working on improvements to the ERMP system with the goal of saving time and 
effort for researchers.

Here are some changes you can look forward to in early 2025:

'Assist me' tool with 
tailored isntructions to 
your specific needs

Ability to self-withdraw 
workflows that are no 
longer needed

Keep a lookout for further information regarding
these changes in 2025!

Refer to our website for more information on IRB Guidelines here.

Stay tuned for our next newsletter to learn more!
To subscribe to our mailing list and for further queries, please write to IRB@ntu.edu.sg

Brought to you by: Research Integrity and Ethics Office (RIEO) 

Thank you for your 
invaluable partnership 
in 2024
Wishing you 
peace, joy, and 
prosperity this 
holiday season
and throughout 
the New Year!
From the IRB Team
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